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Viktor Davidsson has been hired as the new CFO of the PostNord Group. He comes most
recently from MediaMarkt Retail Group and before that SAS Scandinavian Airlines. Viktor
Davidsson will take up his new position on September 1.

Viktor Davidsson’s most recent role was CFO
of the Spanish part of MediaMarkt,
MediaMarkt Iberia, and before that he was
CFO of MediaMarkt in Sweden. Prior to that,
he worked at SAS, where he held several
different roles in the Swedish part of the
Group, such as Vice President Business and
Financial Control for SAS Operations Sweden.
Viktor Davidsson has also worked as a
management consultant at BearingPoint in
Denmark and has experience of procurement
from his time at Tetra Pak. Viktor Davidsson
comes to PostNord with wide-ranging
experience regarding the planning and
implementation of large improvement
programs, with positive results and a strong
focus on business operations.

Viktor Davidsson was born in 1977. He has
degrees in economics and engineering from
Lund University. Viktor Davidsson will replace
acting CFO Lena Larsson, who has held that
position since the former CFO, Gunilla Berg,
left the Group in spring 2019.

Contact person Malin Nordén. This
information is of such a nature that PostNord
AB (publ) is obliged to make it public
pursuant to the Swedish Securities Markets
Act. The information was submitted, through
the agency of the contact person defined
above, for publication on July 15, 2020, at 10
am.
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